
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The English department would like to make you aware of an opportunity for your son to revise Jekyll & 
Hyde (one of his key texts for the summer examinations).  

Ms Williams is re-reading the novel and explaining the language/key concepts in detail in the Middle School 
Book Club sessions on Monday lunchtimes at 12.25 pm in E6.  

If your son feels unsure about his knowledge of this text, please encourage him to attend as time to revisit 
the novel in class will be limited in the period approaching the exams. 
 
Regards 
 
BWS English Department 

 


